
02.21.21 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of February 22, 2021.  
 

 I pray that you are all safe and sound.  

 

 Tomorrow, February 22, is a non-working day for students and teachers. Tuesday – Friday, 

Feb. 23-26, will be virtual instructional days for all grade-levels. Once I have additional 

information to share with you, I will put out another JCall and/or JText. 

 

 As of today, all games, practices, and after school activities for this week are cancelled.  

 

 Once again, please stay safe, and know that we will do our best to assist and support you this 

week. 

 

 Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com, 

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.” 

 

 A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 291348 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

